
 

Kmart  are recalling certain Performer 4 and 6 way powerboards sold  between  June 2011 and October 

2014.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Problem  

The electrical contacts of the sockets are poorly aligned and the plastic enclosure does not meet the 

flammability requirements of the applicable standard. There may be a risk of fire. 

Details 

Performer powerboards UCA 406C, UCA 407C and UCA 410C, marked with approval number 

SAA111902EA. 

 

What to do 

Customers should cease using these products immediately and return them to any Kmart store for a full 

refund. 

 

Contact 

For more information please contact Kmart Customer Service on 0800 945 995 Monday-Friday between 

8.00am-5.00pm or visit www.kmart.co.nz 

 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Performer Powerboard 

 

Date issued:  02 December  2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 

Performer 4 way powerboard 
Model UCA 406C 
APN: 9300806555751. 

Performer 4 way surge powerboard 
Model UCA 407C 
APN: 9341101250149. 

Performer 6 way powerboard  
Model UCA 410C 
APN: 9300806555737. 


